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 FEBRUARY ATTENDANCE SUCCESS  : 
 The average attendance in February was 96.25%. 
 Congratulations to these classrooms for contributing to 
 our attendance success in February:  Room 126-KDGN 
 with 96.75%, Room 223-1 with 97.81%, Room 224-2 
 with 98.87%, Room 120-3 with 97.68%, Room 110/111-4 
 with 96.96%, Room 202-5 with 96.93% Room 204-6 
 with 97.93%, Room 210-7 with 97.64%, Room 217-8 
 with 97.77%, (Gifted) Room 228-1 with 98.07%, Room 
 208-5 with 98.68% and finally Room 114-6 with 99.56%. 
 Thank you for your continued support of our school and 
 your student’s learning by making attendance a high 
 priority. 

 UPCOMING EVENTS  : 
 ☘  March 6 - 8th Grade 

 Graduation Picture Retakes 
 ☘  March 7 - Student of the Month 
 ☘  March 8 - Yearbook Order Deadline! 
 ☘  March 13 - PAC/BAC Meeting Annex Lunchroom 
 ☘  March 13 - LSC Candidate Forum 

 Annex Lunchroom 4:30 
 ☘  March 13 - LSC Meeting 

 Annex Lunchroom 4:30 
 ☘  March 22 - End of Quarter 3 
 ☘  March 22 - Out of Uniform Day $1.00 

 in the support of the Ensemble 
 ☘  March 25-29 -  NO SCHOOL  Spring Vacation 
 ☘  April 1 -  NO SCHOOL  School Improvement Day 
 ☘  April 3-16 - IAR Testing 

 AFTER CARE NON-ATTENDANCE PARENT 
 NOTICE  : 
 If your child is not attending after care on a particular 
 day, please call our school office with this information 
 by 2:00 so we may inform your child’s teacher to 
 dismiss your child with their classroom outside. 

 ENSEMBLE SPRING PLAY  : 
 The Healy Ensemble is excited to announce the play for 
 this year. Our talented cast and crew will be presenting 
 Walt Disney's Aladdin, Jr. on Thursday, April 25 and 
 Friday, April 26. The performances will be given in 
 the Healy Auditorium at 5:30pm both nights. The doors 
 open at 5:00pm. Tickets are available at the door. 
 Admission price for adults is $5.00; admission price 
 for students is $3.00. We can't wait to see you there! 

 SPELLING BEE CHAMPIONS  : 
 Several local schools participated in the 11th 
 Ward Spelling Bee this year on Tuesday, February 
 20. Miley Hu and Caden Wen, fifth graders from 
 room 208, represented Healy School at the 
 competition. Both received certificates of 
 participation and Caden Wen took Second Place 
 overall. We applaud them for their hard work and 
 congratulate them on their achievement. Way to 
 go Miley and Caden!! 

 B  ILINGUAL ADVISORY/COMMITTEE PARENT 
 ADVISORY COMMITTEE  : 
 The next meeting of the PAC/BAC will be March 13, at 
 8:00am in the Annex Lunchroom.  Come to hear a 
 discussion of issues affecting bilingual students.  All 
 are welcome. 

 YEARBOOK ORDERS  : 
 Your last opportunity to place orders for our annual 
 yearbook is Friday, March 8.  The cost of the new 
 yearbook is $22.00. 

 PI DAY BUDDIES  : 
 On March 14, all students will celebrate Pi Day (3.14) 
 with their buddy classrooms by practicing math 
 problems and creating projects together. 

 SPRING BREAK: 
 Spring vacation will be March 25 - 29. This time is 
 important for students and staff to rest and recharge. 
 I hope you are all able to spend time together as a 
 family. Whether you are taking a trip or staying home, 
 I hope everyone stays safe and comes back ready to 
 finish the school year strong. 
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 PREPARING FOR THE IAR ASSESSMENT  : 
 The IAR tests will be administered from March 3 through March 16.  Teachers will share the class schedule  with 
 parents. The night before the tests be sure your child gets a good night’s sleep.  Adequate sleep is a key factor in 
 student success and studies prove that students who get a good night’s sleep perform better on standardized 
 tests.  Encourage your child to eat a healthy, filling breakfast.  Getting a good night’s sleep and eating a healthy 
 breakfast will help children focus and do their best on test days. 


